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2023 Shakespeare in the Park 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – The South Pasadena Community Services 

Department, in partnership with Shakespeare by the Sea, will host two dates of 

Shakespeare in the Park this summer. Admission is free and patrons are encouraged to 

bring their picnics, blankets, and lawn chairs with family and friends to enjoy a night of 

classic entertainment under the stars.  

Shakespeare in the Park is held at Garfield Park, located at 1000 Park Avenue, 

South Pasadena. The current schedule of performances includes Twelfth Night on 

Sunday, July 23 at 7:00 p.m. followed by Hamlet on Friday, July 28 at 7:00 p.m. 

For more information, please contact the Recreation Division at (626) 403-7380 

or by email at recreation@southpasadenaca.gov.   
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